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Semester-I
Month Date Institute Activities

JUNE 11-13 Jun Display of Time table RRK

14/Jun MAA

15/Jun All Class Co-ordinator

21/Jun Yoga Day

24-29 Jun RMS

25/Jun Library Meeting-I Dept. Library Meeting-01

JULY 01-Jul All Class Co-ordinator

08-Jul RSC

11/Jul Ladies Grievances Meeting

20/Jul Purchasing Meeting-01

22-27 Jul Mid Term Submission

27/Jul Expert Lecture for SE/TE/BE SUP

31/Jul All Subject Teachers

AUGUST 01-Aug All Class Co-ordinator

05- 10 Aug PMB

19-24 Aug*

29- Aug Library Meeting-II Dept. Library Meeting-II

SEPT 01-Sep All Class Co-ordinator

02-Sept Expert Lecture for SE/TE/BE SUP

03- 07-Sept RNC

09- 14-Sept SE Mock Online Test-02 PMB

OCT 01-Oct All Class Co-ordinator

07- 12-Oct RNC

University 
Activities

Departmental 
Activities & Targeted 

Audience

Coordinator of 
Activity

Time Table display by TT 
Co-Ordinator

Submission of pre semester 
activity report to CC

Dept. Meeting Conducted by 
Acadeimc Co-Ordinator

SE to BE 
Commencement of 

Teaching, Anti Ragging 
Meeting

Reporting of SE to BE 
students to Class Co-
ordinators, Governing 

Council and CDC 
Meeting

Nandi Foundation's Training 
for BE Students

MBA Commencement of 
Teaching

display of attd & defaulters for 
June-19

Posting of Letters and Call 
to Defaulter June19 

Students by CC

Submission of Project Title 
and Finalisation of Project 

Guide

Submission of Monthly 
Syllabus Completion Report

Display of attd. and list of 
defaulters for July-19

Posting of Letters and Call 
to Defaulter July-19 

Students by CC

SE Mock Online Test-01, TE/
BE Unit Test

Display of Unit Test Marks 
by subject Teacher

TE/BE Insem 
Examinations*

Display of attd. and list of 
defaulters for Aug-19

Posting of Letters and Call 
to Defaulter Aug-19 

Students by CC

Governing Council and CDC 
Meeting

Mid-Sem Submission, Midsem 
Student Feedback activity

Feedback Activity by Dept. 
Feedback CC

Display of Unit Test Marks 
by subject Teacher

Display of attd. and list of 
defaulters for Sept-19

Posting of Letters and Call 
to Defaulter Sept-19 

Students by CC

End Sem Student Feedback 
activity ,Course Exit Survey

Feedback Activity by Dept. 
Feedback CC



OCT

11-16 Oct SE to BE Prelim-Examinations PMB

16/Oct Display of Final Detention list All Class Co-ordinator

NOV OR/PR exam( SE to BE) ASGu

02-Nov

04-09 Nov MMR/ASGu

25/Nov Purchasing Meeeting-02

List of Holidays

12/Aug 15/Aug Independence Day

17/Aug Parsi New Year 02-Sept Ganesh Chaturti

10-Sept 02-Oct Mahatma Gandhi Jayanti

25-Oct to 31-Oct Diwali Vacation 25/Dec Christmas Day

Conduction of Retest for 
weak students by subject 

Teacher

SE to BE Teaching 
conclusion

18-Oct to 05-
Nov

MBA Teaching 
conclusion

Departmental NBA/ NAAC 
Work review

14- Nov to 
07-Dec

Theory Examination( SE 
to BE)

14-Nov to 
12-Dec

CAP Duty by Individual 
Subject Teachers

Bakr Id/Eid ul-Adha

Muharrams

https://www.timeanddate.com/holidays/india/eid-ul-adha
https://www.timeanddate.com/holidays/india/muharram
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